From: Fields, Michelle T. [mailto:Michelle.Fields@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Friday, July 21, 2017 2:38 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Mayoski, Jennifer A.
Subject: US DOJ Summit 

Hi Steve,

The Superintendent was scheduled to take a flight to Washington, DC on Monday, June 19, 2017 to attend the United States Department of Justice Summit.  Unfortunately, the flight was delayed several times.  At this time, the Superintendent along with the Mayor, who had also been delay and was traveling to the Washington, DC area and Mr. Michael Sacks offered to fly them both on his private plane as a gift.

Let me know if you need additional information.

Michelle T. Fields

Administrative Assistant

Office of the Superintendent

